
 

21 June 2018 

 

ADCORPS CONTRACT WITH WA GOVERNMENT TO END 

 

Adcorp Australia Ltd (ASX: AAU) today announced that its contract with the Western 
Australian Government to provide Non-campaign Master Media Agency services will expire 
on June 30, 2018.  
 
This change will have no impact on our recent guidance to FY18 results. 
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